
March 17, 2020 
 
 
 
 
To All Parma Residents:  
 
 

 The Recreation Department has made the difficult decision to cancel all spring soccer events, 
games and practices as a precaution against the spread of the coronavirus. This decision was 
made to limit potential exposure to COVID-19 and protect the health and well-being of all 
individuals involved in these events. The City of Parma is monitoring public health developments 
and, as always, making the safety of players, coaches, staff and fans a top priority. 
 
Spring soccer season for Divisions 5, 6, and 7 are now cancelled. Refunds will be provided to 
families as soon as reasonably possible. 
 
As conditions allow, all soccer events, practices and games for Tikes N Spikes and Divisions 1-4 
are postponed until late summer/early fall. The Recreation Department will make residents 
aware when plans are finalized for the fall soccer season. 

 
 

 Youth Baseball/Softball Registration is still open. The Recreation Department is encouraging 
residents to register online. Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, the Recreation Department is 
taking precautionary measures and will no longer take registrations in person at the office. 

 

https://apm.activecommunities.com/parmarec/Home

